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First name: Michael

Last name: Cassidy

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for the Forest Service work on designating some of the rivers and creeks in the GMUG as

Wild. I agree with most of the designations and have personal experience hiking near or fishing in the San

Miguel, Cow Creek, Wetterhorn Creek and others. I have attached a photo.


